Zelma L. Jordan-Little
2175 Hwy 17
Camden, MS 39045

1 May 2023

Madison Board of Supervisors
Attn: Chairman of the Board
146 W. Center Street

Canton, MS 39046

Dear Chairman,

This letter represents my official notice of resignation as a volunteer board member with the Camden
Fire Board, Camden, effective 1 May 2023.

I regretfully announce this decision due to major medical issues | suffered during September 2022. Since
that time, | have undergone two surgical procedures with additional procedures to follow. | have chosen
to continue my medical care in Alabama; and therefore, unable to function on the Camden Fire Board.

It has been a pleasure working with the Fire Chief, and others at the Camden All Volunteer Fire
Department. | appreciate the knowledge gained while volunteering on the Fire Board; it afforded me an
opportunity to meet members of the Camden community and forge long lasting friendships.

I hope the notice-period is enough for you to find a replacement. | wish much success and luck to the
Fire Board in all future commitments.

Sincerely,
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Zelma L. Jordan-Little
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